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To the Founder of Revolution Ministries,

[ write on behalf of Revolution Ministries, a new initiative of Tyler Weber .
He has shared with me his desire to embrace St John Paul II’s papacy which called for
a new evangelization with “new ardor, new methods, and new expression.” We are in
agreement that the times in which we now live call for renewal and apostolic courage
to help Catholics to live the Gospel more fully.

As the Bishop of the Diocese of Wichita, I give my blessing to the launch of
this new ministry in hopes of fostering a sustained way to live as a true missionary
disciple in our diocese and beyond. I fully support the financial assistance and
solicitation of any past, present and future donors to Revolution Ministries as they
embark on this new endeavor.

May God use this ministry to strengthen all Catholics to be courageous,
bold, fearless, humble, and loving witnesses in our times. Please know of my
prayers for all involved in the efforts of this ministry. I remain,

Humbly Yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Carl' A. Kemme, D.D.
Bishop of Wichita

Fully Alive as Missionary Disciples



